
 
 
 
 

Dear Cyclists and Friends of the Denver Century Ride: 
  
We are pleased to announce that the 2021 Coldwell Banker Denver Century Ride will 
take place on September 25th starting and finishing at The Shops at Northfield. We 
anticipate that courses will be similar to those planned for the 2020 ride. 
  
After discussions with medical advisors, sponsors, our host venue and community 
partners, we believe moving the ride from our traditional date on Father’s Day 
weekend to the fall is the wisest decision to lessen the impact from any disruption 
remaining during the post-pandemic recovery period. 
  
Further, it is our belief that a fall date with cooler weather will make for a more 
comfortable ride as well as alleviate most remaining concerns about participating in 
an organized, in-person event. We will continue to include best practices developed 
during the pandemic. 
  
Registration will open for the ride on January 15, 2021. 
  
I cannot adequately express our gratitude for your support and understanding during 
this difficult year and appreciate your consideration to “Cycle The City” with us in 
2021.  
  
Please keep an eye out for more information coming your way regarding special 
registration discounts and our 2021 ride merchandise. 
  
Have a safe and joyful holiday. 
  

Bruce L. Erley 

Executive Producer 
Coldwell Banker Denver Century Ride presented by Bank of America 
 


